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RE: Related to Energy Assistance in the Clean Energy Transformation Act, Docket UE-200629 

 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 

On November 18, 2020, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a Notice of Workshop and Notice of Opportunity to Submit Written Comments in the 

above-referenced docket (Notice). The Notice stated that the comments were due by 5 p.m. on 

Friday, December 11, 2020. After the workshop held on December 1, 2020, stakeholders 

requested additional time to file written comments to accommodate the range of issues raised at 

the workshop and to accommodate other scheduling matters. Accordingly, the Commission is 

extending the comment period by one week. Comments are now due by 5 p.m. on Friday, 

December 18, 2020.  

If you have questions about this workshop or opportunity to provide written comments, you may 

contact Commission policy advisor Kendra White at (360) 701-5363 or 

kendra.white@utc.wa.gov. 
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Executive Director and Secretary 
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